
 

St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception Greenville, through a welcoming and active environment guides the lifelong 
spiritual growth of the local community in the Roman Catholic faith by spreading the Gospel through word and deed. 

 

St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception 
N2385 MUNICIPAL DRIV E Å GREENVILLE, WI 54942 

(920) 757-6555 Å Email: parish@stmarygreenville.org 
WEBSITE: www.stmarygreenville.org 

April 1, 2018 
Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord 

Fr. Michael Warden 
 Administrator 

 920ð757-6555 x206 

mwarden@stmarygreenville.org 
 

Sunday Mass 

Saturday Vigil   4:00 pm 

Sunday     8:00 am  

   10:00 am 
 

Daily Mass 

Tuesday & Thursday 6:30 pm 

Wednesday  8:15 am 

Friday   7:30 am 

First Saturday  8:00 am 
 

Sacrament of Confession 

Saturday  2:30 pm 

Tuesday   5:30 pm 

Thursday  5:30 pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Tuesday  5:30 pm 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 

Please call Deacon Dave when you 

are expecting @ 920-606-1635. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 

Please call a minimum of six months 

in advance. 
 

Visitation of the Sick/Homebound  

Please call the parish office 

Parish  Leadership: 
 

 Trustees 
 Diane Ernst ñ 920-475-7505  

 Phil Schmidt ñ 920-585-1630  
 

 Parish Council 
 Fred Heimmermann ñ Chairperson 

 920-636-5828 
 

 Total Board of Education 
 Todd Moore ñ Chairperson 

 920-470-7808 
 

 Finance Council 
 Chris Van AstenñChairperson 

 920-470-4939  



Pastoral Message 

2 ʄ St. Mary of the Immaculate Conception Å Greenville, WI 

Attendance 
 

March 24 & 25:   1055 individuals 
 
 

Stewardship 

 

March 24 & 25:    $10,377 

EFTõs 25th of month: $1,205 
 

This fiscal year-to-date:   $700,848 
 

Prior fiscal year-to-date:  $678,049 

Office Hours:   
Monday-Thursday 8 amñ4pm and  

Friday 8 am -12 noon.  

Parish office:  920-757-6555.   

E-mail Addresses:   
1stInitial/LastName@stmarygreenville.org 

 

David De Young 606-1635  
Deacon                                                  
 

Carol Frahm Ext. 210 
Director of Parish Activities              
  

Tammy Krueger Ext. 205 
Parish Secretary                                
 

Liz Arbinger  Ext. 211 
Parish Accountant                                
 

Maria Fannin Ext. 240 
Facilitator of Youth Ministry 
 

Laura Bovee Ext. 201 
Family Life Coordinator 
 

Debra Fuller Ext. 233 
Catholic School Principal              
 

Yvonne Ziegler Ext. 212 
School Secretary                   
 

Luke Gietman Ext 207 
Director of Religious Education                 
 

Barbara Tate Ext. 237 
Faith Formation Coordinator                     
 

Sue Brockman Ext. 208 
Faith Formation Secretary  

Dear Parishioners, 
 

Alleluia! He is Risen! 
 

He is risen, indeed, Alleluia! 
 

Easter is the greatest feast in all of Christianity. Today is the day when 
everything God wanted to reveal to us about our relationship to Him 
has been revealed. The bond has been restored, the gates of Heaven re-
opened and the invitation to share in the very life of God in Heaven 
has been reissued. This is the day the Lord has made! This is the day 
outside of time that opens to us the everlasting and unchanging 
dimension of eternity! This is the eternity in which our restless hearts 
can finally find contentment in Him. Let us rejoice and be glad! 
 

Easter, like Christmas, is celebrated as an �³Octave.�´��This means that 
eight days are celebrated as one day. Easter is honored each of these 
eight days, until the following Sunday (Divine Mercy Sunday) as if 
each of these days was Easter Sunday. Hopefully we made enough 
ham and Easter eggs to last for all eight days and there is enough 
candy to last for that time. Meals and activities throughout these eight 
days should reflect the same Easter joy we celebrate on Sunday.  
 

Next week is Divine Mercy Sunday. We will have our normal Mass 
schedule. However, I would like to encourage you to make a small 
�³pilgrimage�´��to St. Pius X Parish in Appleton to partake in Divine 
Mercy Sunday. The Divine Mercy Chaplet will be recited at 3 p.m. 
Mass will begin at 3:20 and Confessions heard throughout the 
afternoon starting at Noon. I will be there, with a dozen or so other 
priests, to hear confessions. Remember that Our Lord made great 
promises to those who confess during the eight days on, before or after 
Divine Mercy Sunday.  Please see the bulletin for more information on 
these promises. If you have been hesitant or resisted going to 
confession for some time, now is the time to go.  
 

Enjoy your Easter week! 

Be Easter People 
We have just lived the 

sacred Triduum and 

celebrated the Lordõs 

Resurrection.  Over this 

last week, we were 

reminded about how 

Jesus calls us all to be 

His disciples.  Through the good works of the 

Bishopõs Appeal, we are able to follow Jesus 

by sharing our faith.   Giving a gift to the 

Bishopõs Appeal during the six weeks of this 

Easter Season would be a wonderful way to 

continue to follow in the footsteps of our risen 

Christ.  If you have not yet made your gift to 

the Bishopõs Appeal, please consider the joy 

you could bring to the lives of others now and 

throughout the year.  To make a gift a gift to 

the Bishopõs Appeal, go to 

www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give, or call 

877-500-3580, ext. 8184. 


